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“THE DOAN 

COMMENTARIES” 
*  *  *  *  * 

Sunday, September 22, 2019 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Meeting Starts at 9:00 A.M. 
Continental Bkfst. 8:15 A.M. 

 

Program  
Most Worshipful 

R. Stephen Doan 
Past Grand Master  

Review of the 2019 

 Grand Lodge Legislation 

----- 
Once again, our Bureau invites all 
California Masons to this annual 
analysis of the current legislation 
being presented at our Grand Lodge 
Sessions in October.  This should help 
you Lodges to be prepared to discuss 
these new Resolutions, along with the 
Carryovers, and any Grand Master’s 
Decisions and/or Recommendations, 
at your October Stated Meeting, 
before your officers travel and vote in 
San Francisco.  All Lodge Brethren 
will benefit from the synopsis and 
explanation of the legislation to be 
given by Most Worshipful Steve.  
NOTE:  Although voting at Grand 
Lodge is limited to Master Masons 
only, this Bureau meeting may be 
attended by EA’s and FC’s as well, so 
as to be aware of the issues involved. 

NO LADIES AT THIS MEETING! 
 

Remember! 

This year, September is both 

“Constitution Observance 

Month” and “Lodge Open 

House Month”. 

Please recognize and 

celebrate these two events! 

  

 A TOKEN OF 
OUR AFFECTION! 

………… 

One of the most primary commitments a 
Mason makes in his obligation is to 
provide relief for his brethren, and certain 
of our brothers are recognized as shining 
examples of such dedication to service to 
others. Now the Masonic Outreach 
Services of our Masonic Homes has come 
up with a special lodge ceremony to 
commemorate these dedicated Masons, 
along with the presentation of a special 
Masonic Homes of California Lapel Pin 
(above). 

This Masonic Homes Pin program is 
already in use by some Lodges.  Contact 
the Masonic Outreach Services at 888-466-
3642 to find out how your Lodge can 
participate. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
On September 28

th
, Alhambra Lodge No. 

322 will celebrate its Quasquicentennial 
(125

th
) Anniversary, with a special 

program in its Lodge Room, followed by 
dinner and entertainment.  Our Grand 

Master will be present to honor the Lodge. 

You may be aware that many cemeteries 
in Los Angeles have set aside special 

areas for Masonic burials.  Usually there is 
a Masonic Memorial or statuary in that 

area, and in some cases, only Masons and 
their families are permitted burials there. 

Two families are looking for interested 
Masons that would like to purchase their 

unused Masonic burial spaces. 

Double Plot at Inglewood Park Cemetery. 
Contact Fred Davis @ 310-292-9360, or 

Email Ainhome@pacbell.net. 

Four adjacent spaces (sold as group 
only) at Rose Hills Memorial Cemetery.  

Contact Patsy Carter @ 213-741-2200, or 
info@patsysinn657.com.  

 

 

170TH Annual 
Communication 

*   *   *   *   * 
 

     The 2019 Annual Communication 
of the California Grand Lodge is 

getting very close!  Its formal opening is at 

1:00 P.M. Friday, October 18th, and 

concludes with the Installation of next 

year’s Grand Lodge Officers at 11:00 

A.M. on Sunday, October 20th. 

     For those attending, the following 

other activities are also being planned: 

 6th & 7th Division Lodges Men’s 

Breakfast for the Grand Master & 

Officers, 7:00 A.M. Saturday. 

 “Rockin’ 50’s” Party & Lunch,  for 

Ladies & Family, with Julie Wright, 

on Saturday afternoon. 

 “The Grand Master’s Gala”  .  .  . 

cocktails, dinner and awards, with 

the Grand Master, at the Fairmont 

Hotel, on Saturday evening. 

 Sunday Public Ceremonies. 

 Public Installation of 2019-2020 

Grand Lodge Officers on Sunday. 

     Master Masons only may attend the 

Sessions.  Other events above are open to 

all.  Don’t forget to bring with you your 

current Dues Card for registration.  No-

Charge Parking at the Grand Lodge 

Garage will again be available, but with no 

in-out privileges. 

 
 

Masons4Mitts! 
 

This is your last opportunity this year to 

donate to and support this great program 

for our kids.  And don’t miss Masons 

Night at Dodger Stadium on September 

17th where Masonry will publicly present 

its annual check to the Dodger charity. 
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